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-  Request for Proposals (RFP) for the owners representative for
   the new terminal went out a couple of weeks ago and closed
   on January 22nd.  The review committee will be evaluating the
   proposals and will hopefully be moving forward soon with that
   step.  The owners representative would be a consultant group
   or engineering firm that would represent the City's interest as
   we move forward with issuing a Request for Qualifications
   (RFQ) for the design-build team for the new terminal project.
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